



Week 3 23.9.22

Message from Miss Wheeler

Hello everybody!

It has been another fun-filled week at Brunswick Park! Every class has been busy with their learning - it has been wonderful to see so many children excited and proud of their achievements which they have enjoyed sharing with me.

Please don't forget the Macmillan Coffee Morning which we are hosting next Friday - I hope you can make it!

I wish you all a brilliant weekend.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

On Friday 30th September, we are hosting a coffee morning to raise money for Macmillan. Some children thought it would be wonderful to make this a non-school uniform day too. If your child would like to get involved, they can wear their own clothes on this day (please ensure these are suitable for school) - it would be great if they could wear green and white as these are the Macmillan colours. Please donate £1 via SchoolMoney on the school shop section to get involved.



PTA Event

Also on Friday 30th November, the PTA are collecting unwanted clothes to raise funds for the school. Please bring unwanted clothing (children's and adult's but no uniform), paired shoes, handbags and accessories to school that morning before 9am to help raise funds. If you need a bag to put the clothes in, please collect one from the front office.

Message from Mr Reisman

From next week we will be awarding children in our assemblies for showing amazing qualities in PE and school sport. Two children in each key stage will receive one of our 'Me in PE' certificates for showing particular qualities in the following areas.

Physical ME Certificate -

Showing excellent development or performance of physical and technical skills linked to PE.

Social ME Certificate

Showing excellent qualities of teamwork, organisation, sporting values and working with others during PE.

Thinking ME Certificate

Showing analysis creativity through ideas, strategies, tactics, composition and evaluation in PE sessions.

This is ME Certificate

Showing traits of resilience, challenge, leadership and dealing with winning and losing through PE.

All these 4 areas fit in with the different goals of our PE curriculum as we look to support students develop these wider skills that can be applied across subjects and areas of life outside of school. To support this, we want to recognise and celebrate children who have managed to achieve in one of these areas during PE each week. Certificates may be selected by the PE team or teachers involved in the delivery of PE.

School Council

School Council Elections will take place in school on Monday. A boy and girl from each class will be elected by their peers. The Major of Barnet will be visiting the school on Wednesday for a Celebration Assembly at 9.30am. Parents of successful candidates are welcome to attend.

Scooters and Bicycles

If your child is attending afterschool club and rides a scooter/bike to school, please leave scooters/bikes parked at the front of the school in the bike area rather than in the playground - thank you.

Flu Vaccinations

All children from Reception up to Year 6 are entitled to a flu vaccination. These will take place on 9th November 2022. Details have been sent out by email. If you have not received the information, please contact the school office.

School Dinners

This week there have been a few occasions when the food stated on the menu has not been available. This is due to supply issues. Although the catering staff do their very best to stick to the menu, sometimes there will be last minute changes that they have no control over. But please rest assured that there are always other options for the children to eat.

Census Day Menu

On Thursday 6th October, our catering staff will be offering a special menu to promote the Census day. The menu is called Build It Your Way and provides a choice of 3 different types of pasta and 3 different sauces for children to build their own meal, followed by chocolate ice cream (and the usual fruit or yoghurt). We hope the children who have school dinners enjoy the change to the regular menu.



Dates for the Diary

26th September 2022- School Council Elections
29th September 2022- Year 4 to Roman Baths
30th September 2022- Macmillan Coffee Morning and non uniform day
3rd October 2022- Year 5 to Royal Gunpowder Mills
17th October 2022- Individual school photographs
9th November 2022- Flu vaccinations – Reception – Year 6

Attendance and Punctuality

Congratulations to 4M who are the winners of our attendance award with 99.35% last week.

Congratulations to RA, RS, 3R and 4M who had the best punctuality last week.

The whole school attendance was 97.67 which is 1.67% up on last week. Keep it up



Class	Head of School's Award
Nursery	Tori
RS	Waseem
RA	Kieran

Class	Stars of the Week	Head of School's Award
1BW	Ammar and Dawud	Santi
1EB	Anbar and Matilda	Henry
2F	Ali and Freya	Ryo
2S	Judy and Kelvin	Samuel
3R	Ivan and Lejla	Ayaan
3V	Attila and Marco	Roberta
4F	Amyrah and Noah	Jake
4M	Fiona and Maryam	Thomas
5C	Luke and Manuel	Florentia
5H	Noah and Vanessa	Sarina
6H	Jayden and Evie	Jia
6K	Antonia and Max	Oliver

House Point Trophy winner is...

Magellan – well done!

7

Well done for your amazing effort and great choices this week!